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The Officers and Members of The Riverdale Fire Department Inc. send out our thoughts and
prayers to the family James "Jimmy" Hook, Chief 1A, and the membership of the Hyattsville
Volunteer Fire Department. Jimmy was a life member of the Berwyn Heights Volunteer Fire
Department, company 14 and also at the time of his death was serving as the Deputy Chief of
Hyattsville VFD. Fire department services will be held Tuesday March 1, 2011 at company 55.
The funeral is private per the family's request. It is in the roughest of times that the fire
department puts station pride aside and the true brotherhood shows. For more information
please visit Hyattsville's Web Site
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